
SKILLED HOME HEALTH NURSING WORKGROUP QUARTERLY REPORT
JANUARY 25, 2022

QUARTER 4 ACTIVITIES

• Received updates on the Private Duty Nursing 
(PDN) Workforce Capacity Study. 

• Received updates on the Family Satisfaction 
Survey.

• Gathered feedback on the PDN Policy. 

• Finalized endorsement of the National 
Academy for State Health Policy (NASHP)* 
care coordination standards of practice.

KEY ISSUES TO NOTE

• Analysis of the PDN Workforce Capacity 
Study is nearing completion.

• Family Satisfaction Survey analysis 
completed.

• Feedback provided on the PDN Policy is 
under review. 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

• Discuss findings of the Family 
Satisfaction Survey and the PDN 
Workforce Capacity Study and discuss 
how the results can influence changes in 
policy/practice.

• Discuss feedback on the PDN Policy.

• Upcoming meetings: 

• February 1, 2022

• March 1, 2022

2021 Q2 2021 Q3 2021 Q4 2022 Q1 

• Continued progress on Family 
Satisfaction Survey and PDN 
Workforce Capacity Study 

• Supported kickoff of the 
DME/Supplies Workgroup

• Continued work with MCOs to 
finalize Welcome and What to 
Expect letters 

• Reviewed care coordination 
standards of practice 

• Received updates on the 
Family Satisfaction Survey and 
PDN Workforce Capacity Study

• Develop and implement 
recommendations stemming 
from the PDN Workforce 
Capacity Study and Family 
Satisfaction Survey 

• Discuss feedback on the PDN 
Policy

• Provided feedback on the PDN 
Policy

• Finalized endorsement of the 
NASHP care coordination 
standards of practice

* National Care Coordination Standards for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs – The National Academy for State Health Policy (nashp.org)

https://www.nashp.org/national-care-coordination-standards-for-children-and-youth-with-special-health-care-needs/
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